
 

During 2021, a City of Elkins contractor, Bear Contracting, will be 
excavating sections of 15 city streets to install new stormwater lines.  

The purpose of this project is to reduce the volume of stormwater entering 
sewer lines, which can cause sewage overflows into the Tygart River. 

How will this project affect sewer customers? 

The impacts of the sewer/stormwater separation project will vary by street 
but can be expected to include changes to traffic and parking patterns and 
the presence of heavy equipment; this project is not expected to disrupt 
any customer’s sewer service. Contractors will not need to enter your home 
or business. 

Who should I contact with questions or concerns? 

Operations Administrative Assistant: Shanna Poe 
Phone: 304-636-1414, Ext. 1437 
spoe@cityofelkinswv.com  

Where can I find out more about this project? 

Please visit this page on the city website: www.bit.ly/Phase2Sewer  

To stay up to date: 

To receive updates and information about these and other projects, please 
follow City of Elkins on one or more of these communication channels: 

• Website: cityofelkinswv.com 
• Nixle (text messages): bit.ly/ElkinsNixle 
• Facebook: facebook.com/ElkinsCityHall 
• Twitter: twitter.com/ElkinsCityHall 
• Newsletter: cityofelkinswv.com/newsletter-signup 
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